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Subject: Re: BS-X01693-4652376765 // 44 ACADEMY STREET // CODE/PERMIT/SPECIAL ASSESSMENT REQUEST
 

 
A permit was recently submitted for awning at this property.
There are no other open permits. 
 
There are no open code violations found on file for this property. 
There are no special assessments found on file for this property. 
 
The property will need a final water read which can be set up with Liz Griffin at lgriffin@farmingdaleborough.org prior
to closing.
 
Please reach out if any further information is needed.
 
Thank you. 
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